
DoGES student completes postgraduate programme in South Korea 

 
 
Mr. Anthony Kitema, who won a competitive and prestigious scholarship to South Korea, 
has successfully graduated with a Master of Science Degree in Forest Resources and 
Ecological Restoration at the Yeungnam University, South Korea. According to Anthony, “It 
has been a great experience and exposure to study here. Now I am confident and ready to 
use the knowledge I have gained. I am indebted to the Department of Geography and 
Environmental Studies for offering me this opportunity to further my study and I can boldly 
say that I made University of Nairobi proud. I was not only the student representative for 
my major in graduate school but was also awarded the 'self-help' excellence award for being 
self-motivated academically and in extra-curricular activities. I am currently applying for PhD 
and work positions so as to launch my career”. 


